We the undersigned residents of Thornhill in the Town of Markham respectfully urge Council to recommit its support for the local community and re-adopt its position of November 23, 2010 opposing the development of the Shops on Steeles mall by Bayview Summit Development. We urge you not to accept any settlement in excess of 1.5 FSI or 1000 units as contained in the staff report of the same date.

To the Mayor, Deputy Mayor, Regional Councillors Jim Jones, Gordon Landon and Joe Li, we remind you of your very public commitment that no development should exceed 600-900 units or 8-10 stories and ask you to honour your pledge to our community.